Hello,
Each year we host a two-part webinar on medical and mental health treatment decisions for children involved in state intervention cases (aka “Rogers” training). In the first session, clinicians will review mental health and substance use disorder treatment, as well as gender affirming medical care, for children. In the second session, we will review the legal framework for consent to medical and mental health treatment and discuss practical strategies to advocate effectively for parents and children regarding that treatment. As we discussed at Trial Panel Certification Training, all CAFL attorneys are required to complete this program. 
The next Rogers training will take place on Zoom on November 5 and 12, 1:30 – 4:30 pm (6 CAFL CLEs). Attendance on both days is mandatory. Register here. After registering, you will receive a confirmation email with information about joining the training. 
The training will be offered again next year if you are unable to attend this fall. If you have already completed the Rogers program, please let us know by emailing CAFLtraining@publiccounsel.net. 
Sincerely, 
CAFL Training  
